
  

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

FOR 

CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT-AT-RISK  

FOR FACILITY PROJECTS 

FOR THE 

CITY OF BUFORD 

 
The City of Buford, Georgia will receive Request for Qualification (RFQ) proposals from 

qualified firms for Construction Management at Risk services at Buford City Hall, 2300 Buford 

Highway, Buford, Georgia 30518 until 4:00 p.m. November 22, 2024 for certain facility 

projects for a term from 2025 – 2029. 

  

Copies of the RFQ are available from the City Clerk at Buford City Hall, 2300 Buford Hwy.,  

Buford, Georgia 30518 or by emailing a request for the RFQ to bkerlin@cityofbuford.com. 

. 

  

Submittal of a proposal indicates acceptance of the conditions contained in the RFQ. The City of 

Buford reserves the right to retain all RFQ’s submitted. All proposals are public records to the 

extent required by the Georgia Open Records Act. The City of Buford reserves the right to 

accept or reject any or all proposals, to waive informalities, to negotiate changes in the scope of 

work or services to be provided and to otherwise waive any technicalities.  Proposers may direct 

questions by contacting Bryan Kerlin @ bkerlin@cityofbuford.com by November 6, 2024 at 5 

p.m. 

 

The City of Buford reserves the right to reject any and all proposals and to waive 

technicalities.  
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